Centre for Organization Development

EXECUTIVE EDUCATION AND RESEARCH Since 1980

23.08.2010

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Centre for Organization Development, supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to advance these principles within our sphere of influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to take part in the activities if the UN Global Compact by bringing significant strategic added-value through actions in the areas of - education on topics related to the Global Compact; applied research and thought leadership in relation to the Global Compact; dissemination of the Global Compact principles; and lending Capacity to Global Compact Local Networks.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. C.V. Madhavi

Director, Centre for Organization Development